
Notice of public meeting: 

The Pigeon Forge Parks and Recreation Department is applying for a Tennessee Department of 

Transportation TAP grant to expand the Pigeon Forge Greenway. There will be a public involvement 

meeting to discuss this project and answer any questions on Thursday, October 1st, 2020 from 3-5 p.m. 

in the front lobby of the Pigeon Forge Community Center. For more information, please call the Pigeon 

Forge Community Center at 865-429-7373.  
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